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BILIA NORWAY SELLING ITS HOLDING IN VIKING 
REDNINGSTJENESTE AS 
 
An agreement has been reached between the Norwegian owners of Viking 
Redningstjeneste AS involving the sale of all the shares in the company to Falck 
Danmark A/S. 
 
The capital gain on Bilia Personbil AS’ 5.4 per cent holding in Redningstjeneste AS is 
SEK 10.8 M. The agreement is dependent on approval being granted by the relevant 
competition authority. 
 
 
Göteborg, 27 February 2006 
 
Bilia AB (publ.) 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Bilia’s managing director, Jan Pettersson, or its CFO, 
Gunnar Blomkvist, Bilia AB, phone +46 31 709 55 00. 
 
 


